
POINT LOMA COMMUNITY CLUSTER  

 

Meeting notes 12/11/06 

 

In attendance: Teresa Drew, Shelli Kurth, Andrea Justus, Marvin Estrin, Kris Spathas, 

Linda Jarosa, Polly Traylor, Richard Glover, Julie Z. Cramer and Carol Barry. 

 

Polly Traylor stepped forward as chairperson of PLCC. Andrea Justus, Linda Jarosa and 

Teresa Drew will rotate as the secretary. 

 

Polly will confirm the location, date and time of the next meeting.  Tentatively the next 

meeting is scheduled for January 18
th

 from 3-5 in the Correia Library.  Carol Barry will 

invite all principals and ask each to bring one teacher representative.  Each school will 

send a parent representative either the PTA, Foundation or Association president.  

Members of this group are invited to participate in the meeting as well.   

 

Tentative agenda for January 18
th

 meeting- introduction of core values process to the 

cluster learning community. 

 

Julie will provide a brief history of our group. 

Teresa will provide a brief overview on the importance of  K-12 cluster unity to our 

cluster as well as to the district at-large. 

 

Richard will discuss the process involved in creating a strategic plan.  He will also 

provide an agenda, time line and facilitate a brief, open discussion. 

 

We will break into groups and discuss the value of this process to our cluster – its validity 

or ideas for improvement.  The following member volunteered to facilitate break out 

groups:  Richard,  Julie and Marvin (as co-facilitators), ……. ??  Who Else???? 

 

Those who attended the area meeting on December 5
th

 noted that our group is vital to our 

cluster.  In a large district such as San Diego Unified a group of parents who are involved 

and willing to work with schools is a huge assets to our community.   

 

If the cluster agrees to take on the core values process, a meeting in the Spring will be set 

and a facilitator hired.  Carol Barry’s office will cover expenses not covered by the 

cluster foundations. 

 

Our next monthly meeting will be held on  Monday, January 8th. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


